
The Corporation of St. George

Traffi c Order

Road Closure - Penno’s Drive
Penno’s Drive will be closed to through traffi c 

from February 22nd until further notice.
This closure is necessary to complete urgent upgrades 

to Hunter’s Wharf.
With the closure, access will remain for patrons 

of Dowling’s Gas Station and the residents 
in the area.

Signage will be in place to indicate traffi c fl ow 
during the duration of the road closure.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause

February 2017             By Order
Town Hall             Candy-Lee Foggo
St. George              Secretary


